
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. : VS/PV/2024-25/Cir- 20                                             Date : 10/7/2024 

CLEANLINESS AND HYGIENE 

Dear Parent 

Namaste! 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As a part of our ongoing efforts to 
provide a conducive learning environment for our students, we would like to emphasize the 
importance of cleanliness, hygiene, and civic sense. These values are crucial not only for the 
well-being of our children but also for fostering a responsible and caring community. 
 
Cleanliness and hygiene are foundational aspects of a healthy lifestyle. Civic sense, on the 

other hand, helps inculcate a sense of responsibility and respect towards the community and 

environment. Teaching our children to take care of their surroundings and be considerate 

towards others lays the groundwork for them to grow into responsible citizens. 

 
In line with this, we request your cooperation in reinforcing these values. We kindly ask you to 

send a cloth duster with your ward every day. This will be used by the students to clean their 

desks before they leave for home. This small act will instill in them the habit of maintaining 

cleanliness and respecting shared spaces. 

 
We appreciate your support in this endeavour and are confident that together we can nurture a 

healthy and responsible future generation. 

 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 

Warm regards, 

Principal 

Deepening    Roots  Broadening   Vision 


